
Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

1Watch lane 2 as Hughes gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 238.81 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

6Check out the closest race where only 0.0221 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

5Watch lanes 6 and 5 as Hughes just edges out Jaxon for 
first place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

1Check out Hughes in lane 2 as Dark Star leaves all the 
other cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

1Watch lane 6 as Lime Ricky struggles to cross the finish 
line moving at only 232.51 mph…



Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

31Watch lane 3 as Jaxon gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 236.51 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

30Check out the closest race where only 0.0371 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

9Watch lanes 5 and 3 as Jaxon just edges out Ryan for first 
place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

7Check out Crew in lane 3 as Batmobile leaves all the other 
cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

21Watch lane 5 as Princess Poppy struggles to cross the 
finish line moving at only 192.02 mph…



Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

2Watch lane 6 as Chance gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 236.42 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

14Check out the closest race where only 0.065 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

9Watch lanes 5 and 3 as Owen just edges out Matthew for 
first place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

4Check out Griffin in lane 4 as The Speed leaves all the 
other cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

6Watch lane 1 as Clanking Cheddar struggles to cross the 
finish line moving at only 204.53 mph…



Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

16Watch lane 3 as Hughes gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 239.02 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

19Check out the closest race where only 0.052 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

4Watch lanes 4 and 1 as Stuart just edges out Cadie for 
first place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

3Check out Hughes in lane 2 as Dark Star leaves all the 
other cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

8Watch lane 2 as Truck struggles to cross the finish line 
moving at only 163.17 mph…


